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November 13th, 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

ADDENDUM No. 1 -Omission of an ltem in the Bill of Quantities

Re: Tender for Construction of X-RAY Plant Room

Please note below the addendum to the Bill of Quantities for the Tender for the Construction of X-RAY

Plant Room, issued on the October 24th 2017 .

Update
Please omit the 363 ft. in the quantity section for M60 Painting under the Roof Element
Heading in the Bills of Quantities.

All queries and clarification relating to this tender should be sent to Ms. Arleen Ponteen,
Secondary Care Manager, Glendon Hospital at jAECSA@g-9yJr'.9 or Ms. Linda Dias,

Government Architect at diasla@qov.ms.

Best Regards

Q
Dorothea H az
Permanent Secretary (Ag)
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